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OnrnR Rn: Raeunsr non ExrnNsroN

On June 20,2017, the Vermont Public Utility Commission (the "Commission")1 issued

an order requesting written comments be submitted on several specific issues pertaining to the

2017 standard-offer solicitation by July 14,2017. On July 7,2017, the Department of Public

Service (the "Department") requested an extension of two weeks, until July 28,2077, to file

comments. The Department states that additional time is necessary to review the voluminous

materials involved in this case.

The Department's request is hereby granted. The deadline for all comments to be filed

with the Commission is extended until July 28, 2017.

So Ononnnr.

I Pursuant to Section 9 of Act 53 of the 2017 legislative session, the Vermont Public Service Board's name was
changed to the Vermont Public Utility Commission, effective July 1, 2017. For clarity, activities of the Vermont
Public Service Board that occured before the name change will be referred to in Commission documents as

activities of the Commission unless that would be confusing in the specific context.
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Dated at Montpelier, Vermont,

Orrrce oF THE CI-BRr

l3,za/7

this Bl¿ day of Q t^-ltl- .zot1 .[/0
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PusI.rc Uulttv

CowrlsstoN

op VeRvoNr

Cheney )
)
)

Sarah

Attest: 4
of the Commission

Notice to Readers: This decision is subject to revision oftechnicøl errors. Readers are requestedto notify

the Clerk of the Commission (by e-mail, telephone, or inwriting) of any apparent errors, in order that any necessqry

corrections may be møde. (E-mail addres s : pttc. c l erk(.Ð); trtn ortl. gr¡v'.)


